
 

 
 

 

 
30 May 2022 

 

  

Via email:    

Dear , 

Local Government Official Information Request 

Thank you for your request made under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 

(LGOIMA), relating to infringement notices for stationary vehicles, received on 02 May 2022. Our 

response to your question is below: 

1. The amount of infringement notices for all stationary vehicle offences. Both the dollar amounts 

as well as the total number of offences, broken down into each stationary vehicle offence. This 

information is requested for the past 5 years.  

Response:  

Within the past 5 years there were 9 infringement notices issued, all under the S77(2)(a) as below. 

The value of each fine was $200 + $30 for a lodgement fee – so a total of $230 per infringement.  

 

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests, 

where appropriate. Our response to your request will be published shortly at 

https://www.rangitikei.govt.nz/council/about/contact-us/official-information with your personal 

information removed.  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Kezia Spence on 06 327 0099. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Carol Gordon 
Group Manager Democracy & Planning 
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